
 

 

HURRICANE DORIAN UPDATE 
 
Several East Coast ports are closed or in the process of closing to vessel traffic. The ports 
will not reopen until it is verified that channel markers and navigation aids are in place for 
vessels to safely enter. 
 
Wilmington, NC is currently open and conditions are being monitored. 
 
East bound rail traffic is also affected. There are some in-gate restrictions for containers 
routed to Florida. Additional lane restrictions or closures may be implemented with short 
notice as the storm makes landfall. 
 
UFO is monitoring your shipments and will provide updates as they are made available by 
the carriers. With the uncertainty of the storm’s path, carriers have been waiting to 
implement contingency plans. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please contact Marc Mugfor (mmugfor@ufoltd.com) 
with any questions or concerns. 
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